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Plan to Cut Legal Immigration Likely to Be Uphill Battle

News

7.17.17


In the article, "Plan to Cut Legal Immigration Likely to Be Uphill Battle," featured in Law360, Kim

Thompson provides commentary on the likelihood of Trump's proposal to reduce legal immigration

being approved.

 "Maybe if President Trump is forcefully behind something then it might get a little more attention

and momentum, but I think, in the end, there's just not a huge appetite across the board for

reducing legal immigration," said Thompson.

To read the full article, please visit Law360. (Subscription required)
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